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A century of health care to be celebrated in Falls City
(KLZA)-- Community Medical Center in Falls City invites the public to celebrate
100 years of healthcare services to the area.

The Centennial Celebration will be held on the CMC Campus, Saturday, October
19 from 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

A pulled pork lunch with baked beans will be served to those in attendance at no
charge and there will be cake. In addition, beverages will be available to
purchase.

There will be a short program at 1:00 p.m.

There will be golf carts to shuttle persons from the Aquatic Park and Personal
Care parking lots. The front parking lot area at the hospital will be reserved for

patients' family members that day.

If you have questions you may contact the Administration Office at 402-245-6503.
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